November 25, 2009

Mr. Frank Martin
Producer/Writer/Director

For Love of Liberty

17003 Ventura Boulevard, Suite 200
Encino, California 91316

Dear Mr. Martin:

Thank you for making such an extraordinary film. You are
welcome to use the following comments to publicize the
documentary:

For Love Of Liberty: The Story of America’s
Black Patriots is a truly important work.
More than a documentary, it is a long-overdue
document celebrating, commemorating, and at
long last acknowledging the heroic efforts of
our country’s African-American soldiers.
Despite their extraordinary achievements,
these brave men have been ignored by
historians, their contributions all but
forgotten. For Love of Liberty takes an
important first step in correcting that
historical oversight. Told yith humanity and
compassion, it is a remarka true story.

Sincerely,

George Lucas

P. 0. Box 2009, San Rafael, California 94912-2009 Telephone (415) 662-1800



